
Come and join us in the churchyards of Holy   

Trinity, Stockton on the Forest (10:00am—

12:30pm) and St Nicholas’, Dunnington ( 2:00—

4:30pm) and help survey the biodiversity as part 

of the national ‘Churches Count on Nature’          

initiative.  

No specialist skills 

needed, but if you 

have a  smart 

phone with the free 

app iRecord           

installed you’ll be 

ready to go!  

Refreshments available 
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